

February 18, 2010

Reference: 122005

Martin Luymes Vice President Heating, Refrigeration and Air Conditioning Institute of Canada 2800 Skymark Avenue, Building 1, Suite 201 Mississauga ON L4W 5A6

Dear Mr. Luymes:

Thank you for submitting the revised "Switch the 'Stat" Stewardship Plan for British Columbia, dated February 3, 2010, on behalf of the Heating, Refrigeration and Air Conditioning Institute of Canada and Summerhill Impact, as required under section 4 of the Recycling Regulation.

I have completed my review of the submission and hereby approve the "Switch the 'Stat" Stewardship Plan for manufacturers and distributors responsible for selling thermostats into British Columbia. Please be advised that this approval does not extend to any materials or content contained in the plan that are extraneous to the requirements of section 5 of the Recycling Regulation.

I look forward to working with you to ensure the success of this program.

Sincerely,

David Ranson

Director, Environmental Management Act

cc: Krista Friesen, Program Director, Summerhill Impact, 1216 Yonge Street, Toronto ON

M4T 1W1

ARCS: 50340-40/ELEC

ORCS:

q:\epd\eqb\correspondence\director's correspondence\122005 switch the stat feb1810 moe director\_eqb\_plan approval letter.docx